
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/13/2016 11:34:52 AM
Subject: FTC Commissioner letter to Peeler

Attachments: GR206Copier 20160113 113444.pdf

We wanted to make sure y'all have a copy of the letter Commissioner Brill from the FTC sent to Sen. Peeler dissenting 
on her agency staff's opinion.

Thanks!
Martha
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